Meeting called to order by President Javen Schmucker with 15 members present. A
special welcome to Jeff Corrick, our member from New York! Orval made the motion to
accept the April minutes, Carl seconded. Motion carried.

Javen gave the financial report in Gary’s absence.

Show report of 137 tables at this time are spoken for. Vendors are also being received.
Javen has a sign-up sheet for show helpers. The digital billboard at the Fairgrounds on
Main Street and Plum Street will be advertising our show. We will be able to get into the
Pride of Kansas Fair building at 2p Friday June 4" to start setting up.

Sign up for clubhouse station agent on the 2" & 4™ Saturdays and 3" Thursdays! This
guarantees people will be in charge to be at the building during the posted open times
and at the designated location for Third Thursdays.

May’s Third Thursday will meet in front of Apollo 5-8 pm

Each year every member needs to fill out the updated membership form to keep contact
information and membership information current. New membership form with the club’s
physical & email addresses was added instead of the current President’s contact
information. Phil moved to accept the new form; Allen seconded the motion. Motion
carried.

Show t-shirts that were paid for in 2020 were picked up at Apollo and are available for
distribution after the meeting. See Jolene to get your t-shirt that you had ordered.

Lanyards are available with member’s name for S5. Orders are being accepted. Badge
update is unavailable since Apollo is closed Saturdays.

Report on patches postponed until the June 12 meeting.

Fundraiser with GAMBINO’s Pizza in South Hutchinson is June 15 from 4-10 pm. Since the
buffet is not available, and we are not able to bus tables, additional “advertising” it is a
fundraiser for KCMR. The restaurant has extended the hours that the percentage of
money received from dine-in, carry out and delivery orders goes to the specified
organization. Spread the word to everyone to have supper at Gambino’s pizza June
15!! Flyers are available to distribute.

Dillon’s also is contributing a percentage of your Dillon’s purchase to KCMR after you sign
up with the rewards program. See Javen or Gary for assistance to sign up.

Several instances it has been noted that lights at the clubhouse have been left on.
Make sure the check list is followed by turning off the layouts, lights heating/AC, water
and locking the doors.

Orval moved to adjourn; Allan seconded. Secretary, Jolene



